Will Coffman

From: Shahid Alam <shahidrudeba@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 6, 2023 6:00 AM

To: Will Coffman

Cc: Jim Sayers (ICC Board)

Subject: Letter of support

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Coffman,

Looking at the resume, | would like to support the candidacy of Mr. Sayers as ICC Board Secretary/Treasurer. | wish him
success for his commitment to work diligently in the ICC Board.

Sincerely,

Md. Shahid Alam

President, Bangladesh Chapter.



